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3. If the Requested Party considers that the information
containd in the requst in nlot sufficient ta enabie the
request ta be deait with, that Party may request that
additioriai details be furnished.

4. A request shall be made in writing except that the.
Requested Party may accept an oral request in urgent
situations. in any such situation, the request shall b.
confirmed in writing promptly thereafter uniess the Requested
Party agrees otherwise.

Artiole il
Central Authorities and Channel of Communication

1. Central authorities shall transmit and receive al
requests and responses thereto for the purposes of this
Treaty. The central authority for Canada shahl b. the
>tinister of Justice or an officiei designated by that
Minister; the. Central authority for the Republic of Korea
shall be the Minister of Justice or an officiai designated by
that Ninister.

2. The Centrai Authorities shall communicate through the.
diplomatic channel or directly with one another for the.
purposes of this Treaty.

Artiole 12
Limitation of Use and Confidentiaiity

i. The Requested Party may require, after consultation with
the Requesting Party, that information or evidence furnished
or the source of such Information or evidence be kept
confidential or be disciosed or used only subject te such
terme and conditions as it may specify.

2. The Requesting Party shahl not disclose or use information
or evidence furnisheâ for purposes other than those stated in
the request without the prier consent of the centrai
Authority of the Requested Party.


